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Dear Dr. Malenfant,

Enclosed please find manuscript LU8319 entitled “Rapidity Dependence of Charged antihadron to hadron ratios in Au+Au Collisions at sqrt(s_NN) = 200 GeV”, by I. G. Bearden et al  (BRAHMS collaboration), which we hereby resubmit to Physical Review Letters.

The article has been examined by two referees A and B. Both referees recommend publication in  PRL without ambiguity. Referee A has in a second report suggested a few minor changes of wording in the manuscript to clarify parts of the discussion.  We detail below the action that we have correspondingly taken. 

We thank the referee for the careful reading and sound advice. 

1. We have explicitly mentioned that the PHENIX results are corrected for Lambda feed-down, while the STAR results are not.

2. We have reworded the paragraph “ the measured set of …” to include a mention of ‘conservation laws’ rather than just ‘ strangeness conservation’.

3. While we agree with the referee that the calculation of Becattini in fig. 4. is for a constant temperature of 170 MeV and thus is probably not appropriate for comparison with the AGS data point, we also note that in general such curves must all go through (0,0) due to the arguments also mentioned by the referee in the previous report. Thus the difference for a lower T and for a low baryon ratio will not be important. In any case, we have added an explicit mention in the text that the curve assumes a constant temperature of 170 MeV. We have chosen not to modify the figure.

We trust, that with these modifications and further clarifications of the text, the article can be published forthwith in Physical Review Letters. As we believe that we have responded adequately to the referees suggestions we hope that the manuscript does not have to be resent to the referee again, as this inevitably introduces additional delay. In this connection we remind that the article was first submitted in July 2002 and resubmitted in early November 2002.

With my best regards

Jens Jørgen Gaardhøje. 

